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Dates for your 
diary:   
4 & 11 & 18th Nov 
Y6 STEM workshop 
 
 

12th November 
Y1 The Deep trip 
Y2 EIS trip 
 
13th November 
Y3 & 4 Cineworld 
trip 
 
14th November 
Y5 & 6 Cineworld 
trip 
 
15th November 
Children in Need 
Day 
Y4 Manor Lodge 
trip 
 
18th November 
FS2 Puppet show 
 
19th November 
Flu vaccinations  
20th November 
FFF 
 
22nd November 
Y4 Tudor workshop 
 
26th November 
Y2 Graves Art 
Gallery 
Y3 & 4 Girls 
football 
tournament 

Into Film Festival 
We are excited to announce our KS2 classes 
will be going to Cineworld next week to 
watch a free film as part of the festival this 
year. Please return your permission slips to 
the office as soon as possible.  
 

Children in Need Day 
Children in Need Day is on Friday 15th 
November. We are holding a cake sale after 
school to raise money for this. Cake 
donations are most welcome. 

 

Christmas Pantomime  
We have booked to see Snow White at the 

Lyceum on Thursday 12th December at 

10am. Children will need a packed lunch, 

however, if they are in FS2, Y1 Y2 or have 

free school meals, a lunch will be provided 

by school. We will be leaving school at 9am. 

Although tickets cost £15 we are only 

charging £5 per child. We really appreciate 

all your contributions, so that this trip can go 

ahead every year.   

 

Tea and Talk 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th November – Online Safety  
Friday 22nd November – Sleep Hygiene  
 

SEND reviews 
Autumn term SEND reviews will start on 
Tuesday 5th November and will finish on 
Monday 11th November. Please attend your 
appointment with your class teacher and Miss 
Hocking to discuss your child’s progress and 
provision.  
 

Ms Edwards 
Ms Edwards finishes at Porter Croft on 
Thursday 7th November. We would like to take 
this opportunity to say a huge thank you for 
all her hard work and wish her well in her new 
job.  

 

School Uniform 
Please ensure your child is wearing school 
uniform. We have spare items in school if you 
need them.  
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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